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Club Enhancement Update

The upgrade to our clubhouse continues on programme.

Roof coverings are almost complete, on both the front

entrance and east elevation extensions. Internal work is

progressing well, with plumbers and electricians

completing their 'roughing' along with mechanical

ducting. The kitchen fit out has now been ordered and

joiners are starting to install the new plasterboard.

Our own construction team has removed the existing

lockers from the current ladies locker room and will be

removing the lockers from the existing gents locker room

within the next fortnight. Fund raising continues with a

number of forthcoming events planned, and we will

shortly be announcing our ‘Wall of Support' campaign.

Finals Day

Sunday 13th August was Finals Day and what a great day it turned out to be, with some very close

and exciting matches indeed! A big thank you to everyone who came along to support our finalists

on the day. Thanks also to Starter Rab Carnegie, and to Edna Wallwork, Ruth Clark and Alan

Mercer for refereeing. 

Finals Day is the culmination of many matches won and lost since the start of the season. A big

thank you and well done to everyone who participated. Of course, there can only ever be one

winner and this year's results are: 

Ladies Club Champion: Doreen Leask (runner up, Eileen Fullarton)

Mens Club Champion: Ross Coull (runner up, Kevin Gall)

Ladies Bronze Trophy: Jan Petrie (runner up, Virginia Jamieson)

Club Handicap Champion: Magnus Taylor (runner up, Kevin Smith)

Winner of the Foote Miller Cup: Stephen McGill (runner up, Jamie Beedie)

Winner of the Lindsay Trophy: Jim Watson (runner up, Ivan Tulloch)

Winner of the Coronation Cup: Gordon Maiden (runner up, Duncan Maguire)

Winner of the George Lloyd Trophy: Graeme Archibald (runner up, Scott Donnelly)

Congratulations to you all!

Junior Success

Our Junior Team's run of success in the Scottish Golf

Sixes League continued last weekend, with a win on the

Broomfield course. They have now done amazingly well

in four events alongside Forfar, Kirriemuir and Brechin

Golf Clubs. 

We feel sure that members will wish to join us in saying

a huge, "Well Done!" to this wee team of Superstars.

We're all very proud of them and they should rightly feel

proud of themselves.

A big thank you is due to all adult helpers without whom

this achievement would not be possible: Janice and Alan

Crow, Christine MacGowan, Virginia Jamieson, Tony

Williams, Keith Norman and Gus Watson.

More Junior Success!

Junior member, Finn Coull, has had a very successful

year, representing RMMGC at many competitions all

over Scotland and recently as far south as Fulford Golf

Club, near York. He has also been selected for the ‘Race

to the Machrie’ which sees the top ten scorers from the

Stephen Gallagher Foundation, The Paul Lawrie

Foundation and The Barrie Douglas Foundation

travelling to Islay for this prestigious event.

Most recently, Finn won the Scratch Section of the

Hemsley Invitational, his final round comprising two

bogeys, five birdies and an eagle for a Gross Score of

66.  

A fantastic achievement, Finn! Very well done!

This is Finn’s final year as a Junior player and we wish

him all the very best as he pursues a career in golf.

Monthly Prize Draw Winners

This month's winners, drawn at a recent Board Meeting

are:

1st prize - Chris Curnin - £60

2nd prize - James Sharp - £40

3rd prize - Duncan McNaught - £20

4th prize - Siggy Harley - £10 

Congratulations to the successful winners! 

If any member wishes to join the Monthly Prize Draw,

please reply to this newsletter and we will contact you.

Afternoon Tea

We are having an Afternoon Tea on Thursday 7th

September, 12 noon - 4.00pm. 

The menu includes: small soup taster, sandwiches,

sausage rolls, scones and jam, a selection of tray bakes

and tea/coffee.

Tickets cost £15 per person and can be purchased

behind the bar. 

Go on! Treat yourselves!

New Member

We say 'Hello' to another new Ordinary Member this

month, Kevin Harrison.

Welcome to the RMMGC! We look forward to seeing you

on the course and in the clubhouse.
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